State Mandated Health Screenings

State mandated screenings for Hearing, Vision, and
Scoliosis will take place throughout the year for
grades Kinder, 1%, 3™, 5™ and 7™. If you receive a
referral letter as a result of the screenings, please
contact your pediatrician and discuss scheduling a
follow up exam as soon as possible. If you do not
receive a referral letter, your child has passed the
guidelines set by the Texas Department of Public
Health.



